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Comments: Dear Forest Service Decision Makers,

 

I have been visiting the central Sierras for 50 years and as far back as I can remember snowmobiles have been

an absolute menace.  It is very hard to understand why now the Forest Service feels it is appropriate to open vast

new swaths of land to the wasteful and wanton destruction of habitat for the pleasure of a relative few individuals

on loud, destructive, gas-guzzling machines.  Snowmobiling is not a wholesome form of recreation, it is

destructive to habitat, and harmful to animals and people both.  It should not be allowed, and certainly not

allowed to expand dramatically into the sensitive lands of the Stanislaus National Forest.  

 

Please consider further restricting snowmobile use in the forests, rather than expanding it.  

 

Thank you!

 

Silvia Grassetti-Kruglikov

Homeowner in Mi-Wuk, CA

 


